

Polish Committee for Standardization External Relations Department

14 Swletokrzyska St., 00-050 Warsaw, Poland, phone: +48 22 556 75 91, fax: +48 22 556 77 86, e-mail: wrzsekr@pkn.pl, www.pkn.pl

WRZ.DWZ.0730.1.2024

Dr K. Eufinger

Secretary of CEN/TC 189

Dr D. Cazzuffi

Chairperson of CEN/TC 189

Warsaw, the 13th of August 2024

The Polish Committee for Standardization has the pleasure to invite you to the plenary meeting of CEN/TC 189 and the meetings of its working groups. The event is scheduled to take place between 20th and 22nd of May 2025. The venue will be the conference rooms at PKN head office in Warsaw, Poland. The person responsible for organizing the event is Mr Andrzej Jaros.

Here are his contact details:

Mr Andrzej Jaros

Tel. +48 42 678 87 62

e-mail: andrzej.jaros@pkn.pl

Yours sincerely,

Anna Komar

Director of External Relations Department